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I strongly oppose SB774.  Anytime there is excess funds the Senate cannot decide 

on credible ways to spend.  It appears to be spent on special items that only benefit a 

limited number of Oregonians for those State Senators that yell the loudest.  After the 

past couple of years Oregonians deserve a break and receive the funds as directed 

in previous bills. 


